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Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:43 AM

To: Public Record

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* School Allocation Policy Changes Public Comments
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 

Nancy Delaplane  

Address 

10645 Village Dr 

La PlataMaryland20646 

Phone 

3019348175  

Email 

hnplanes97@comcast.net 

Are you: 

Against Topic 

Comment 

The Board of County Commissioners tasks PGM and the Planning Commission to allow more residential development by way of 

allowing more school seats for an already overly-crowded public school system. Yet, the Board of Education, voted in by the citizens 

of Charles County, are not included in the process. The BOE is where the buck stops when parents complain about redistricting, kids 

eating lunch at 10:30 am and having to be sequestered in trailers with no access to bathrooms or security. How could any decision 

be rendered without the input of those who know the school system best? Appoint a task force and include the BOE; it only makes 

sense.  
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Thank you, 

Charles County, MD  
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